
 

 

Donations of any 
amount are welcome! 

https://t.ly/5Qkel 

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

“This conference was such a great 
experience for me and my professional 
growth – I was able to present research, 
attend the residency fair, and learn from 
many talented and knowledgeable 
physicians in the Northeast region. 
Attending the FMEC annual meeting 
solidified my desire to practice family 
medicine. Thank you again for such a 
wonderful opportunity!  

- 4th year scholarship student 

 

• Hotel reservations are managed for 
each student through our special student 
room block secured for the conference. 
 

• Students are encouraged to attend the 
student track at the conference and 
engage in a family medicine experience! 
 

• Students receive invitations to pre-
meeting events that connect students 
with residency programs and leaders 

• in family medicine. 

Each scholarship covers: 

• Student’s registration 
• All conference meals and breaks 
• Two nights of hotel lodging in the 

conference hotel 

7,900+ medical 
students have 
received scholarships 
to attend the FMEC 
Annual Meeting since 
1992. 

Support family medicine by 
donating to FMEC’s medical 
student scholarship program. 

Students have the opportunity to present sessions, including 
posters, which are judged and receive awards. 

Students receive one-on-one 
support from the FMEC Student Coordinator 
through direct messaging and guidance on 

meeting preparation and navigation. 

 
Donate now to bring students to the FMEC 2025 Annual Meeting, 
September 18-20, Cleveland, OH. 

The FMEC is a non-profit organization (FEIN 31-1436038), 
and donations to the FMEC are tax-deductible to the fullest 
extent allowed by law. 


